
LICENSING ANNOUNCEMENT 

JANUARY 7, 2019 

 

REPOSTED AMS API DEVELOPER’S KIT FOR THE WINDOWS 64-BIT OPERATING 
PLATFORM 

Primary Audience:  AMS API Licensees for Windows 32  

The current version (January 2019) of the AMS API Software Developer’s Kit (SDK) for the Windows 64-
bit platform has been reposted to the Electric Product Fulfillment (EPF) website. The expiration date is 
now set for March 31, 2019 instead of December 31, 2018. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
have caused. 

As a reminder, the free trial period for access to the Windows-64 SDK will end March 31. The April 2019 
Windows-64 SDK, which will be posted to EPF on Monday, March 18, will include an extended expiration 
date; however only those licensees who have purchased a separate license for the Windows 64-bit 
platform will be able to download the SDK. 

If you have questions regarding this notice, contact the Licensing Department at ncoalink@usps.gov.  
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